
The next NFPA Illinois Workforce Engagement Group Meeting (IL WEG) + connection event will be held 
at Ridgewood Community High school on Friday, February 14, 2025 (1 PM – 2:30 PM). Please register here to 
attend the meeting and participate in the connection event with Ridgewood manufacturing students. Please see 
the meeting agenda and event information below.  Be sure to arrive 15 minutes prior to the meeting to check-in 
with Ridgewood’s front desk (Door 2). 

 

IL WEG Meeting Agenda - Ridgewood’s Community Rm. #145 (1 PM – 2 PM) 

• NFPA Program Updates (IL) – 10 min. 

• Group Discussion with Ridgewood High: Fluid Power Education Ideas for Ridgewood’s 2025-26 Academic 
Year – 40 min. 

• Closing Comments & Connection Event Set-Up - 10 min. 

  

NFPA Member & Ridgewood Student Connection Event (2 PM – 2:30 PM) 

• Ridgewood’s Manufacturing Students are seeking internships and want to speak to members about 
opportunities 

• Ridgewood to provide “exhibitor” tables (5 ft. wide) and chairs 

• Members to share company information, discuss available opportunities, and outline company 
expectations for students 

  

Ridgewood Community High School 

• 7500 W Montrose Ave, Norridge, IL 60706 

• School representative: Krystal England 

• Parking is available in the front school lot on Montrose; additional parking is west of the main entrance lot 

• Enter via Door 2 (ring bell) and check-in with the front desk (an ID is required) 

  

We look forward to meeting and providing the connection opportunity! Please contact James Foster 

(jfoster@nfpa.com) with questions. 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnfpafoundation.org%2Fmiddle-schools%2Findustry-involvement%2Fworkforce-engagement-groups%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cecomyne%40nfpa.com%7Cf72b0976af1e472242af08dd3b24d5e2%7C8b344b837d5a424195766fcc0e39beb5%7C0%7C0%7C638731751583146358%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8aAkNwSrOWf3g3yPQh%2FaTgClsidsenDLg9Q4QNrp8Eo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.d234.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cecomyne%40nfpa.com%7Cf72b0976af1e472242af08dd3b24d5e2%7C8b344b837d5a424195766fcc0e39beb5%7C0%7C0%7C638731751583180197%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4A9EPEZVnMF%2FVlONytvumGze9yAwdHuXeXt81XqjRtE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnationalfluidpowerassociation.swoogo.com%2Filweg%2F7609801&data=05%7C02%7Cecomyne%40nfpa.com%7Cf72b0976af1e472242af08dd3b24d5e2%7C8b344b837d5a424195766fcc0e39beb5%7C0%7C0%7C638731751583200511%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CzvlDRCv7P67XRJrBXQfmWQk%2F30PQnSKkTH05DkfOJI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jfoster@nfpa.com

